
        
 
Hudson Conservation Commission New Member Interviews 
 
The Hudson Conservation Commission is looking for a Hudson 
resident interested in protecting the environment and would 
value expertise in storm water hydrology and civil engineering, 
although this is not required. The Commission will be 
conducting interviews for a new member on January 7, 2020 at 
7:00PM.   
 
The primary task of the Conservation Commission is to permit 
work near wetlands and waterbodies under the Massachusetts 
Wetlands Protection Act by considering impacts of storm water, 
vegetation changes, erosion and other disturbance on the 
wetland and its associated plant and wildlife communities. The 
Commission meets first and third Thursday evenings each 
month and occasionally has site visits on other evenings or 
weekend mornings.   
 

 

If you are interested in interviewing or have questions about 
the position, please contact the Conservation Agent at 978-
562-2948 or phelinek@townofhudson.org. 
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